REPORT – OCTOBER SUPERINTENDENTS’ MEETING

The Superintendents met with Commissioner Holiday and discussed the following items:

· Projected $161 million short fall in state revenue by January 2010

· I.C.

· Textbook adoption cycle postponed (Math)

· New Standards and PD

· Assessments – 20-25 other states

· Changes in Teacher and Principal Evaluation Instruemtns
